[image: image1.emf]Brockwell Junior School Parents & Friends Association
Hello Everyone,

Firstly huge THANK YOUs to everybody who supported the disco, calendars and hampers. We raised just over £800. We will be investing in some disco equipment and a theatre visit later this term.

So what’s next? You may have seen on the newly published calendar on the school website our ‘Winter Warmer’.  We thought this would be a great opportunity to mix a bit of a relaxed social event with raising funds for the school. 

Winter Warmer THURSDAY 23rd JANUARY 2pm to 4pm 
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Got any unwanted children’s books? During the Winter Warmer we intend to have two stalls in the hall selling books for 20p and other books for 50p. Please, please send your unwanted books to the school office as soon as possible so we know if we’ll have enough to go ahead.   
If you or another family friend can come to school between 2pm and 4pm on the 23rd you’ll have the opportunity to buy a warm drink and a bun for £1 (juice and biscuits complimentary for the children). Books sent in will be on sale too so you can enjoy a warm drink and a good afternoon read together. Please feel welcome to bring smaller children too – we’ll have a cushioned area for you to use too.  
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The PFA will be in from 1pm to help set up and will be making buns for the event. If you would also like to make and send in buns, please do. They can be sent to the hall on the morning of the 23rd. Many thanks to anyone who supports the event in this way. 

Do come along. Please use the main entrance door and staff will collect the children you are visiting from the classrooms. Everyone will be able to go to the book sale at 3.25pm so if you are unable to come you may like to send your child to school with a small amount of change to spend after school.
Coming soon…

Following the Winter Warmer we’ll be collecting for an Easter Raffle then the next disco is in May.
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Our next meeting will be on Monday 31st March at 9am. We’ve decided to support the school doing a sponsored run rather than the sponsored walk this year which will not take place. We’ll finalise these and other plans then. If you can’t make the meeting but can help on the day (Friday 2nd May), please email the pfa…  brockwellpfa@hotmail.com   . Your help would really be appreciated.  
Thank you once again, 

Brockwell Junior PFA       
 ‘Working Together to…be Safe, Smile and Succeed’

